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The Lanark Town Plan Commission met at the Lanark Town Hall on Tuesday, August 23, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.  
Plan Commission Chairperson Bill McKee, Plan Commission Members Ida Frizzell, Dwight Anderson, Gene 
Peterson, Tom McDougall, alternate Darrie Nelson (10:15 a.m.), and Secretary Cheryl Leatherman were 
present as well as three residents and one guest. 

The meeting was called to order at 10:02 a.m. by Chairperson B. McKee.   

BUSINESS 

1. The minutes of July 7, 2022 were reviewed.  Motion by I. Frizzell seconded by T. McDougall and 
carried 5-0-0 to approve the minutes as written.  

2. The Commission discussed the request by Scot and Cheryl Geske, 6625 County Road A, Amherst, to 
split parcel 022-22-1020-06.01, 35 acres zoned A3, and potentially combine with a portion or all of 
022-22-1017-11.06.  Motion by D. Anderson seconded by I. Frizzell and carried 5-0-0 to accept the 
Geske’s proposal contingent upon surveyor drawings and septic plan that are in keeping with town 
and county rules. 
 

3. The Commission discussed the request by JNT Investments, 9495 State Highway 54, Amherst, to 
build a new bunkhouse to replace an old one on parcel 022221032-01, 40 acres zoned A2.  Motion 
by I. Frizzell seconded by T. McDougall to approve building of a bunkhouse as presented motion 
failed 1-1-3.   

 
Motion to adjourn by T. McDougall seconded by I. Frizzell at 11:00 a.m. and carried 5-0-0. 

 

These minutes were recorded at a meeting of the Town of Lanark Plan Commission held on the 23rd day of 
August 2022 and were entered in this record book this _______ day of _________ 2022 by: 

 

  _______________________________________________ 

Secretary 


